
Erratum
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1.0 Update

1.1 In paragraph 8.36 of the Planning Committee Report it reads,
“…..A small watercourse also exists directly opposite the site on
the Lisheegan Road (adjacent No 2) as well as to the south of
the site. Within the wider site context which includes copses of
mature trees and hedgerows, the site has significant biodiversity
and habitat potential.

.”

1.2 Paragraph 8.36 should state,
“……A small watercourse also exists directly opposite the site on
the Lisheegan Lane (adjacent No 2) as well as to the south of
the site. Within the wider site context which includes copses of
mature trees and hedgerows, the site has significant biodiversity
and habitat potential.

2.0 Recommendation

2.1 That the Committee note the contents of this Erratum and agree
with the recommendation to refuse the proposed development in
accordance with paragraph 1.1 of the Planning Committee report.


